
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of May 26, 2025 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

 MAY  
Tue 5/27 Field Day – LLE 
Fri 5/30 Spirit Wear  

 JUNE  
Tue 6/3 Thanks a Brunch, DMS, 8:30am 
Wed 6/4 Field Day – DMS  
Fri 6/6 Spirit Wear  
Mon 6/9 – DMS Volleyball Clinic, LLE Gym, 3:30pm 
 Thu 6/12 
Tue 6/10 8th Grade Dance 
Fri 6/13 8th Grade BBQ 
Fri 6/13 Spirit Wear  
Tue 6/17 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Wed 6/18 4th Grade Moving Up Ceremony, LLE, 9:30am 
Wed 6/18 8th Grade Graduation, DMS, 6pm 
Thu 6/19 Last Day of School – Half Day, PTO party 
 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 

Do you want to chair a PTO committee? Be on 
the lookout for openings to be posted next 
week. 
 

 
We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! New members can purchase membership 
at demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 
 
                                     
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, go 
to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 

                          
 

Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook at 
Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram at 
demarestpto. 

                            
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 

                                                                             

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy Tuesday, Demarest Families! We hope the long weekend 
gave you a chance to recharge your batteries—and maybe your 
coffee mugs—because the final stretch of the school year is 
officially upon us! June is peeking around the corner, and we’re 
racing toward the finish line faster than a Field Day three-legged 
relay. Here’s what’s coming up (and what just happened) as we 
close out the year strong! 
 
But first! Last week, CRS was the first school to ring in Field 
Day—and a great time was had by all! Next up: LLE is up to bat 
with their Blue vs. Red Day happening today, 5/27. DMS, you're 
on deck for next Wednesday, 6/4! A huge thank you to all our 
volunteers—whether you were handing out water or 
watermelon, you kept our little ones cool, hydrated, and smiling. 
We couldn’t do it without you! 
 
Speaking of thanks... we’ve got a toast (and bagels) with your 
name on it! Whether you joined the PTO, showed up to help—
even for a second (this year or any year!)—or simply take pride 
in being a Demarest parent, we want to celebrate you. Join us 
for our Parent & Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast on Tuesday, 
June 3 at 8:30am at DMS. We’ll have bagels, pastries, and 
coffee—because nothing says “thank you” like carbs and 
caffeine. We will also take a moment to congratulate Mr. Fox on 
his retirement, as we celebrate his years of dedication to our 
school community! 
 
Curious about what the PTO actually does? At this June 3rd 
breakfast, you’ll also have a chance to chat with current 
members, learn about the different committees, and see how 
you might want to get involved next year—no pressure, just 
friendly faces (and breakfast)! 
 
Please RSVP if you plan to attend—we’d love to see you there! 
forms.gle/Srg8629ZoAKL7Vub6 
 
 
Wishing you all a fantastic week ahead! 
Batool & Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents  
president@demarestpto.org 
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RSVP @  forms.gle/Srg8629ZoAKL7Vub6  

 

 
 

 

 
 
Welcoming the Executive Board for the 2025 – 2027 
school year: 
  

Co-Presidents: Batool Panjwani and Lauren Schwartz 
CRS VP: Christine Yu 
LLE VP: Dara Smith 
DMS VP: Leslie Goldstein 
Secretary: Grace Dolan 
Treasurer: Cecilia Ryu (1-year) 
 

We wish the Executive Board good luck in the new term 
and thank them in advance for volunteering their time to 
the PTO in support of our schools and children.  
 
We also want to take a moment to extend our heartfelt 
thanks to Julie Fein (DMS Vice President) and Grace Lee 
(Secretary) for their incredible dedication, countless 
hours, and lasting contributions over the past few years. 
Your commitment has made a lasting impact, and we’re 
so grateful for all you've done for our school community. 
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To volunteer for this event, please email 
president@demarestpto.org. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
Stay tuned for membership sign up for the 2025 – 2026 
school year coming this summer. Looking for a great 
opportunity to join in and help the PTO? We will be 
posting open positions.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


